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 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2017/0555/P 06/03/2017  00:44:00 The CGCA queries whether an acoustic report is needed. The proposed rear elevation shows three 

repositioned AC condenser units. However, the existing rear elevation shows only two units. Thus, 

there appears to be an additional AC condenser being proposed to be installed near a noise-sensitive 

window.
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